
                                                                                                                                

U.S. COAST GUARD AUXILIARY 
  District Eleven North Region 

DIVISION COMMANDERS REPORT 

To: Mary Kirkwood, Commodore    April-12-2020  

From:  Paul Custance, Division 7 Commander                              Division:  113-07 

HIGHLIGHTS: 

1. Checking on wellbeing of our members during Corina Virus Pandemic 
2. Mee;ngs and training are encouraging on line due to covid-19 

3. facili;es ready for the upcoming season 

DETAILS:  

1. We have asked our flo;lla Commander's to periodically check on their members wellbeing during this 
crisis. 

2. We've encouraged our flo;lla Commander commanders to hold flo;lla mee;ng via to go to webinar 
as well as any training they can provide via go to webinars of course we're focusing on geFng our 
members to do the online courses while we have this down ;me to study on those things they need 
to work on. 

3. Some of our members are geFng their facili;es ready for the upcoming season and  

We have one member Kevin Woodruff who is puFng together his first facility. 

CHALLENGES/OBSTACLES  
       1    needing more new membership 

1. need to keep our current membership ac;ve 

2. need to ac;vate the inac;ve members through fellowship ac;ves 

3. we need to get more boat crew members! 

Upcoming dates:  

1. Na;onal Safe Boa;ng Week – 16th to 22nd of May  

                                             


